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For more information contact Lt. Mike Ceynowa, Public Information Officer 218-730-5491

DATE: 10/23/2017
SUBJECT: Fire Incident
BY: Duluth Police Department Public Information Officer Ron Tinsley

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Media Release

CASE NO.: 17240958

INCIDENT DATE: 10/19/2017

INCIDENT TIME: 1:59 p.m.

INCIDENT LOCATION: 11501 Hwy 23 in Duluth

The Duluth Police Department continues to investigate the circumstances leading to Jaclyn Arnold’s current medical condition. The
Duluth Police Department investigates all incidents that lead to a death or potential death as suspicious until we are able to
determine if a crime has been committed. The Duluth Police Department continues to investigate this incident and collect all the
facts we can. We do not believe the community is at risk at this time and will provide updates when they become available.

If anyone has information they feel is relevant to this investigation, please contact the Duluth Police Departments Violent Crimes
Unit at (218) 730 5050.



